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Upcoming Events 

Date Event Time Location 

Apr 27th   Council 
Meeting 

7:30 PM Parish Center 

Apr 29th 
–May 1st   

NH State 
Convention 

8AM to 
4PM 

Nashua NH 

May 7th  
and 8th  

Mother’s 
Day 
Flowers 

After all 
Masses 

Church 
gathering area 

May 11th Officers 
Meeting 

7:30 PM Parish Center 

May 25th      Council 
Meeting & 
Elections 

7:30 PM Parish Center 

June30th  Scholarship     
App Due In 

 Email or mail 

 

Important News 
 

Please make a special effort to attend this council 
meeting so YOU can vote for our officers for the 
upcoming year. Additionally, we need you at the 
meeting to participate in the council’s planning 
and scheduling upcoming events such as the 
Scholarship awards, the Council outing, the 
Parish picnic, the Craft Fair, co-hosting Blood 
drives, Christmas lights and decorations, 
Thanksgiving and Christmas food baskets, and to 
identify new events.  

 

   
 

Council 7572 Officer Listing 

For 2015-2016 

  

 Grand Knight Robert Guyre Jr 490-4306 

 Deputy Grand Knight Leonard Snell 660-2070 

 Chancellor Lawrence Sarkozy 912-5967 

 Recorder Richard Parow 434-2501 

 Financial Secretary David Kling 434-9243 

 Treasurer George Fredette 603 801-1478 

 Advocate Patrick Sullivan  216-1748 

   Warden Kenneth Spina 475-4689 

 Inside Guard Mike Mrvos 505-7654 

 Outside Guard Joe Pfeifer      (617) 775-3032 

 Trustee (3yrs) Aaron Kesmetis 986-2439 

 Trustee (2yrs)                David Centazzo 458-2105 

 Trustee (1yr) Bennie DelVeechio 890-0072  

    Insurance Agent Stephen White 894-4780 

 

April Birthdays 

Steve Dooley, Jim Mack and Frank Buck 
 

“Happy Birthday to all” 
  

New Members to the Council 

Since January 2016 we have had seven new 
members added to our council.   

Jacques Morin, John Bauer and Milton Duran 
took their 1st degree on March 13th and Peter 
Mahoney, William Dufton, Mike Fairbank and 
Joe Helbick transferred into the council.  

       

   

     Ins Agent email—Stephen.white@kofc.org 

 

Flowers are out! 



  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

Scholarship Applications 
 

Application forms were enclosed with last 
month’s newsletter and will be available via 
email or at the both the April and May council 
meetings. Parents….don’t forget to remind 
your youngsters that this year’s deadline for 
mailing the completed forms and essays is 
Thursday, June 30th. The applications and 
essays need to be either emailed to Dave 
Kling at dkling_nh@yahoo.com or mailed to 
the council’s address or mailed/delivered to; 

David Kling 
74 Meetinghouse Rd. 
Windham, NH 03087. 

As soon as the judging results are returned, the 
winning students will be notified by telephone or 
letter. They will be presented with their check at 
the summer family outing in August or by mail if 
they can not attend the outing. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
     This year our Craft Fair will be held on 
Saturday, October 8, 2016.  The email 
announcing the craft fair was sent out in March 
So far we have had crafters send us their 
reservations for 9 tables at this point. 
In order to make this event as successful as 
last year’s, help will again be needed in several 
areas including table setups on Friday 
afternoon, assisting at the kitchen setup, 
cooking and most importantly, cleanup at the 
conclusion of the fair on Saturday afternoon. 
Both the setup and cleanup simply can not be 
done by 2 or 3 people. We will need at least 6 
men to help do this work so please consider 
helping out for one or more of the jobs.   
Also, we will need to plan any additional side 
events such as a raffle, etc which should be 
discussed at our upcoming council meeting.  
Please come to the meeting and let us know 
what you think. 
 

 

Mothers Day Flowers 
 

As our council has done in past years, we will be 
distributing flowers at all Mother’s Day weekend 
Masses on May 7th and 8th.  
We would like to have 2 or 3 volunteers to 
distribute the flowers in the gathering area after 
each Mass at the 4 PM, 7:30, 9:30 and 11:30 
AM Masses.   
If you wish to volunteer please let us know at 
tomorrow evenings meeting or call Bob Guyre at 
490-4306 or Dave Kling at 434-9243. 
Please let us know ASAP as May is rapidly 
approaching.  We would like to have the all of 
our volunteers identified by Sunday, May 1st.  
Please keep in mind that your help will be only 
needed for a very short period (~15-20 minutes) 
immediately following each Mass.  

The donations from the distribution of flowers 
will be given to Birthright of Derry. 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

“Grand Night” 

The Grand Night II was held on Saturday, 
April 9th with limited success due to less than 
anticipated ticket sales.  We did have many 
return positive comments from the atendees.  
The limited profits from this event will be used 
to assist in upgrades to the lighting system 
inside the church. 

 

Fisher Cats Game 

Council 7572 will be hosting a “Night with the 
Fisher Cats in May.  More information will be 
given at the council meeting and a special email 
will go out to all council members as soon as we 
know the date. 

 
 
 
 

 

 

 

Craft Fair 2016 



 


